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March 22, 2024 

 

 

David Buchwald 
 

 
@gmail.com 

Re: Finn et al., v. Empress Ambulance Service, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Buchwald, 
 
We represent Empress Ambulance Service, LLC (“Empress”) in the above-referenced action. I 
am writing in response to the letter you sent to Judge Welsh on March 7, 2024 (the “March 7th 
Letter”) regarding the proposed settlement reached in Finn et al., v. Empress Ambulance Service, 
LLC (the “Settlement”). 

First and foremost, we would like to apologize for any difficulties you encountered in getting the 
information you requested. The intention of the notice process is to be as transparent and user 
friendly as possible and we apologize that was not your experience.  

We have now looked into the matters you raised and are hopeful we can address your concerns 
and provide the information you seek. 

1. We have researched the issue you raised regarding the dedicated email address. You are 
correct that there was a glitch in the system that caused emails to bounce back. We are 
grateful that you followed up with a mailed letter and brought this to our attention. We 
can assure you that it has been corrected. 

2. In response to your question as to what pieces of your information were in Empress’s 
system and why, Empress searched its systems for your name and located the following 
information:   

 
 Notably, this is the same information 
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we provided to you in our initial notice of the incident and the same information the 
Administrator informed you about in its correspondence. If you do not believe this 
information is accurate, please let us know.  Assuming that is you, we are happy to honor 
a request to delete your information to allay any future concerns you may have.  

Lastly, we, along with Plaintiffs’ counsel, would like to schedule a call with you regarding any 
outstanding concerns you may still have related to the Settlement. We believe the Settlement 
provides tremendous value to anyone who has potentially been affected by the Incident. For 
example, if you submitted a claim for a cash fund payment you would receive roughly $134 in 
addition to the one year of three credit bureau monitoring and $1 million in identity theft 
insurance offered. That being said, we appreciate your concerns and welcome your feedback. 
You can reach me directly at ccollignon@bakerlaw.com or 303.764.4037. We again apologize 
any inconvenience and look forward to speaking with you. 

Sincerely, 

Casie D. Collignon 

cc: Andrew Ferich, Esq. 

4860-2747-5885.2 
4860-2747-5885.6
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